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Paragould Light Water & Cable 870.239.7700

P.O. Box 9 Fax: 870-239-7798
Paragould, AR 72451 www.paragould.com

May 4, 2017

Ms. Mary Barnett

Ecologist Coordinator

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

Re: NPDES Permit AR0O033766
TRE Action Plan — Quarterly Report

Ms. Barnett,

As required by the letter from ADEQ dated July 2, 2015, Paragould Light, Water and Cable (PLWC)
is submitting this letter as the eighth of the quarterly reports for the Toxicity Reduction
Evaluation (TRE) Action Plan activities occurring in the quarter ending April 30, 2017.

Activities:

WET samples collected: April 39, 4th 5th

Please find attached the PLWC quarterly toxicity report associated with the above listed testing
dates. The effluent samples did not exhibit either lethal or sublethal effects at the critical dilution
of 100% for Pimpephales promelas (fathead minnow) or Ceriodaphnia dubia. As such, the
effluent samples passed all testing for both organisms.

If you have questions or need additional information, do not hesitate to contact me at (870) 239-
7795 or lellington@paragould.com. Thank you.

Sincerely,

-~

O

Lisa Ellington
Environmental Services Manager



